
 

+ÅÙ $ÁÔÅÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ $ÉÁÒÙ 
 

4ÕÅÓÄÁÙ ΤΣÓÔ -ÁÒÃÈ  
9ÅÁÒ Τ ÁÎÄ 9ÅÁÒ Υ  ÁÔ ,ÁÍÂÅÔÈ -ÕÓÉÃ 
&ÅÓÔÉÖÁÌ  9ÅÁÒ Τ  ÐÅÒÆÏÒÍÁÎÃÅ  ÁÔ 
ΣȢΥΡÐÍ - ΤȢΥΡÐÍ ÁÎÄ 9ÅÁÒ Υ  

ÐÅÒÆÏÒÍÁÎÃÅ  ÁÔ ΨȢΡΡÐÍ - ΩȢΡΡÐÍ 
 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ΤΫÔÈ -ÁÒÃÈ 
%ÁÓÔÅÒ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÁÔ 3Ô -ÁÔÔÈÅ×ȭÓ #ÈÕÒÃÈ 

ΫȢΥΡÁÍ - ΣΡȢΡΡÁÍ  
#ÁÎ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÌÅÔ ÃÌÁÓÓ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ 

ËÎÏ× ÉÆ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÈÅÌÐ ÁÓÁÐ 
 

&ÒÉÄÁÙ ΥΣÓÔ -ÁÒÃÈ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ "ÒÅÁË 
 ÕÐ ÆÏÒ %ÁÓÔÅÒ (ÏÌÉÄÁÙÓ ÁÔ ΣȢΥΡÐÍ 
ɉ0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȾÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ  

ÁÆÔÅÒ ÌÕÎÃÈɊ 
 

#ÌÁÓÓ !ÓÓÅÍÂÌÉÅÓ ÁÔ ΫȢΡΡÁÍ 
 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ΤΤÎÄ -ÁÒÃÈ  
2ÅÃÅÐÔÉÏÎ #ÌÁÓÓ !ÓÓÅÍÂÌÙ  ÁÔ ΫȢΡΡ 

 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ΣΫÔÈ !ÐÒÉÌ 
9ÅÁÒ Ψ !ÓÓÅÍÂÌÙ ÁÔ ΫȢΡΡ 

 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ΤΨÔÈ !ÐÒÉÌ 
9ÅÁÒ Υ !ÓÓÅÍÂÌÙ ÁÔ ΫȢΡΡ 

 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ΣΩÔÈ -ÁÙ 
9ÅÁÒ Τ !ÓÓÅÍÂÌÙ ÁÔ ΫȢΡΡ 

 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ΤΦÔÈ -ÁÙ 
9ÅÁÒ Φ !ÓÓÅÍÂÌÙ ÁÔ ΫȢΡΡ 

 Faith  
 

Dear Lord  

Thank you for giving us  

faith and helping us  

to share our belief  

with other children.  

 

Please guide us to keep  

our faith, and help us to  

accept other peopleċs  

faith or religion.  

 

Lord hear our Prayer  

 

Amen  

 

By Annabelle Year 6  

 

     
       Saint of the Week &  
 Worker of the Week  

 Worker of the Week  
 

wƛƘŀƴƴŀ ƛƴ ¸ŜŀǊ с ŦƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǎƻ 
ŘƛƭƛƎŜƴǘƭȅ ƛƴ aŀǘƘǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ 

Saint of the Week  
 

aŀŜǎ ƛƴ ¸ŜŀǊ р ŦƻǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀƴ  
ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ǊƻƭŜ ƳƻŘŜƭ ǘƻ ƘŜǊ ǇŜŜǊǎΦ 

#ÌÁÓÓ $ÏÊÏ 7ÉÎÎÅÒÓ 
 

)ÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌ 7ÉÎÎÅÒȡ  2ÏÂÙÎ ÉÎ #ÌÁÓÓ Ϊ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÅÅË ×ÉÔÈ Á ÓÕÐÅÒÂ ÔÏÔÁÌ ÏÆ 
ΫΨ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȢ 'ÒÅÁÔ ×ÏÒË 2ÏÂÙÎȦ 
 
#ÌÁÓÓ 7ÉÎÎÅÒȡ  #ÌÁÓÓ Ϊ ÔÁËÅ ÔÈÅ ÔÏÐ ÔÅÁÍ ÐÒÉÚÅ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÅÅË ×ÉÔÈ ÁÎ ÅØÃÅÌÌÅÎÔ ÔÏÔÁÌ ÏÆ 
ΧΦΧί $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȢ +ÅÅÐ ÕÐ ÔÈÅ ÈÁÒÄ ×ÏÒËȟ #ÌÁÓÓ ΪȦ 

 
4ÏÐ 3ÃÏÒÅÓȡ 
   
2ÅÃÅÐÔÉÏÎȡ $ÁÎÉÅÌ ×ÉÔÈ Ωί $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Χȡ 8ÅÐÈÉÎÁÈ ×ÉÔÈ Ϊά $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ψȡ -ÁÔÉÌÄÁ ×ÉÔÈ ΨΨ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ωȡ *ÏÓÉÁÈ ×ÉÔÈ Ωέ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ϊȡ 2ÏÂÙÎ ×ÉÔÈ ΫΨ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ϋȡ *ÏǟÒÅÙ ×ÉÔÈ Ϊά $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ άȡ %ÖÉ ×ÉÔÈ ΪΫ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 

 Easter Celebration  29
th
 March 2016  9.30am - 10.00am  

 

This year we will be having our Easter celebration in St  
Matthewôs Church, in Brixton. This will be an amazing  
opportunity for us at St Judeôs to celebrate Jesusô death  
and resurrection, in our local church.  
 
The service will be run by our Faith Group, along with  
Reverend Alice.   Unfortunately, due to limited space in the church, we 
will not have room for everyone. As a result, only those parents who are 
helping to walk the children over to the church will be able to stay for 
the service.      
 
Please do let your class teacher know if you are able to help.  

 



 

 

  

This year for our Lenten Call fundraising we are going to be doing the Smartie Tube Challenge.  
This is what you need to do;  

Buy a tube of Smarties (eat all the Smarties inside )  

1. Ask your friends, relatives & neighbours to help fill up the tube with 1 pennies.  
2.  Once the tube is full seal the top with tape  
3.  Then start a new tube or bring your full tube into school and give it to your class teacher.  
4.  All tubes need to be in by Wednesday 29 th  March.  
 

What will the money be going towards?  
Well all the money raised will be going to the Southwark Diocese who use it in their community 
projects.  
 
These include;  

1. Homeless Drop - In Centre  
2.  The Daniel Spargo - Mabbs Foundation  
3.  Projects to support food security in Zimbabwe.  

 
Please do come and talk to me if you want any more information.  

 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
Mr Sharp  

 Cake sale for lent!  
Friday 24 th  March 2017 -  3:30 - 4:15  

 

The Faith Group will be selling cakes to fundraise for Lent. We would love you 

to donate homemade cakes/biscuits if possible. Please let Mr Sharp know if you 
are able to do this.  All the money we raise will go to the Southwark  

Cathedral Lenten Call.  

 

 

 
Year 1 Assembly  

 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ ȅŜŀǊ м ŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴŜŘ ǳǎ ŀƭƭ  
ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ǘƘƛǎ  
ǿŜŜƪΦ   
 
¢ƘŜȅ ŀŎǘŜŘ ƻǳǘ ŀ ǇƛǊŀǘŜ ǎǘƻǊȅ ŀƴŘ  
ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜŘ ǳǎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ   
ǘƘŀǘ {ǇǊƛƴƎ ƛǎ Ŭƴŀƭƭȅ ƘŜǊŜΗ 



 

 

wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ /ƭŀǎǎ ƘŜŀŘ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ {Ŝŀ [ƛŦŜΦ  

hƴ aƻƴŘŀȅΣ wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ /ƭŀǎǎ Ǉǳǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ Iƛ ±ƛǎ ǾŜǎǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŜŀŘŜŘ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ {Ŝŀ [ƛŦŜΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǘǊƛǇ ǿŀǎ  
ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ǝƳŜ ǿŜ ǘƻƻƪ ŀ ōǳǎ ƻƴ ŀ ǘǊƛǇΦ {Ŝŀ [ƛŦŜ ǿŀǎ ŘŀǊƪŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ǿŜ 
ŜȄǇŜŎǘŜŘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŬǎƘ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƴΦ !ƭǘƘƻǳƎƘ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǳǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŀ 
ōƛǘ Ŏŀǳǝƻǳǎ ƻŦ ōŜƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŘŀǊƪΣ ǿŜ ǿŜǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ōǊŀǾŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘƻǊƻǳƎƘƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ŀ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ 
ǎƘŀǊƪǎΣ ǎŜŀƘƻǊǎŜǎΣ ǎǝƴƎǊŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ ƧŜƭƭȅŬǎƘΦ ²Ŝ ǿŜǊŜ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƘƻƻǎŜ ŀ ǎŜŀ ŎǊŜŀǘǳǊŜ ǘƻ ǿǊƛǘŜ ƻǳǊ ǾŜǊȅ 
ƻǿƴ ǾŜǊǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ wŀƛƴōƻǿ CƛǎƘΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǘǊƛǇ ŀ 
ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΗ 

****PTA NEWS****  
 
The PTA Committee has agreed to now hold one general PTA meeting each term. It will be open to all  
parents, carers and teachers and, as before, gives the PTA the opportunity to share what events are 
planned and how the funds raised are being apportioned. There will then be smaller meetings arranged 
during the year for those involved with organising  a specific event. 
 
The date for the next general PTA meeting will be on Friday 21st April at 9am  in the Art Room.  
 
Please also mark Wednesday 26th April in your diaries for the Quiz Night ! Details to follow soon.  
 
 

Gardening day  Saturday 18th March 1 -  4pm   
in the school Nature Garden  

 
Join us to spring clean the nature garden and to sow our annual  wildflower seeds on the bee and butterfly 
mound. We'll also be getting the garden ready for the installation of a large chicken run.   
Please wear suitable clothes and bring gloves if you can.  
 
 
All welcome.  
 
Refreshments provided! 
 
Many thanks 
The Nature Garden Friends  


